
It is important to get an annual dog tag because: 
 

 If your pet strays from home, it will be retrieved                                  
by Guelph Humane Society. 

 A dog tag provides us with the ability to                                             
contact you so that your dog can be identified                                   
and reunited with you. 

 You will get contacted immediately if your                                          
dog is injured and is being transported to a                                             
veterinarian for care. 

 It’s the law!  By-law 80/2016 requires that                                           
all dogs in Guelph/Eramosa have a                                                         
Township dog tag license. 

In 2016, Guelph/Eramosa Township was pleased to partner with 
Guelph Humane Society for animal control services.   
Guelph Humane Society provides many services on behalf of  
our community:   
 

 Responding 24/7 to injured or sick animals (including  
 wildlife) that are in need of care, 
 Responding to by-law concerns, such as dogs  
    running at large, failure to “stoop and scoop,” etc. 
 Responding to public safety concerns, including  
    aggressive dogs, including bites or attacks. 

Our dog tag fees have increased in 2017.   
Why the increase? 
 

 Our dog tag fees have not increased                                              
since 2002. 

 Our new dog tag fees now compare                                                  
with neighbouring municipalities. 

 Our animal services costs have  
    increased. 

 

Did you know?   Guelph/Eramosa Township has 
increased the number of dogs to 3 per household. 


